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“You are the generation that will shape the skills of the future” – 

UCT Chancellor tells students 

The University of Cape Town Chancellor, Dr Precious Moloi-Motsepe, has wished students well 
ahead of the examinations following seven months of adapting to remote learning.  
 
“At this stage it’s difficult to predict what the future of work will entail. But this also means 
that you have extraordinary influence to determine what the world will look like going forward. 
You are the generation that will shape the skills of the future, elevate the industries that hold 
value, and establish the culture that will enable shared prosperity and social justice for all,” 
said Dr Moloi-Motsepe. 
 

 Read the full Chancellor’s Desk: Well wishes for the upcoming examinations. 
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